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Following the AGM in September, we were able to form a 
new committee and the following dates and events have 

been agreed. 
 

These events can only go ahead with volunteer support and 
we will be needing new committee members next year, so 

please get involved and see what it is all about.  

Bake Off 
Following feedback on the frequency and timing of the cake stalls, 
we have decided to make changes to the way that these are held. 
Rather than 1 year at a time holding a sale, we are reducing the 
number of cake stalls and opening them up to all year groups to 
contribute to the bake off.  So please feel free to bake cakes, 
biscuits, brownies or maybe even something savoury – the choice 
is yours. 
 
WHEN: They will be held on the last Monday of each half term. 
We hope that putting them on a Monday will allow parents and 
children to bake together over the weekend.  
 
WHERE: Donations can be dropped off at the office in the 
morning and will be available to buy after school from the hall. 
 

16th October 
Halloween Bake Off 
 

20th October 
Halloween Disco 
 

2nd December 
Breakfast with Santa 
 

12th December 
Christmas Bingo 
 

18th December 
Christmas Bake Off 
 

Can you help? 
Events will have to be cancelled if we 
do not have enough volunteers to help. 
 

If you are picking your child up on a day 
that there is a cake stall, let your child's 
teacher know you are helping and a 
member of staff will bring your child to 
the hall for you. 

 

 



 

 

Christmas Bingo 
When: 12th December 
 
Where: School Hall - this will take place after school 

 

Volunteering  
Even if you cannot attend meetings, you can still help 
out at events. Maybe you have a skill or profession that 
you think would benefit the group - get in touch with us 
and we can talk to you about ways you can help. 

LWSA Parent Information 

Chair – Rhona Edgoose 

All money raised by the LWSA goes 
back to the children either by 
investment in equipment they can use 
or by paying for experiences.  
 
We have recently helped with the 
funding for the ActivAll Walls and we 
are currently looking at arranging a 
pantomime for the whole school as 
well as contributing to equipment that 
can be used as part of the school's 
outdoor learning/forest school. 

 

Breakfast with Santa 
When: Saturday 2nd December  
 
Where: Breakfast will be in Year 6's classroom and 
there will then be games, crafts, food etc throughout 
the school.  
 
More information will be distributed closer to the time. 

Keep an eye on the 
noticeboard for the date 


